
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

       Town End Junior pupils perform with 

Black Dyke Band 
 http://www.townend.derbyshire.sch.uk/classes/portraits-of 

tibshelf 

DON’T FORGET …   PARENTS/CARERS OPEN EVENINGS 

 Please come and see your child’s work and talk to their group teacher on  

Monday 3rd April   or   Wednesday 5th April 
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Congratulations to 
    Our Gold Star goes to Mika in Y4 for excellent participation in  

       lunchtime and class activities.  

 

Attendopoly was achieved by Mr Flint’s class with 98% attendance   

 

Nominated by the Midday Meal Supervisors and achieving a place on the Top  

Table at lunchtime this week are …Bailey, Martha, Emilee in Year 5/6 and 

Bradley, Mike and Adam in Year 3/4 

7 Triple Merits were awarded this week and team points won by Chatsworth 
John Barker (Sports Development Office) and Nik Taylor (School Governor), 

joined our assembly today and praised our sports crew and the extensive 

pupil sports leadership in school.  

 

 

Lunchtime Sports Awards badge 

was awarded today to Kallum for 

being a respectful honest leader. 

 

Well done to our amazing Cross 

Country team at the district final 

winning 4th overall, with Jordan 

coming in the top 10. Paige came 

16th in the Y5/6 individual race. 

 

 

Sports 

NEWS 

Y6 Transition   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Transition is ongoing and happens 

throughout the year…  

 Sports events and 

competitions at Tibshelf 

Community School (TCS) 

 Drama department  

Y5/Y6 production Jan 

 Visits from Aspire team  

 

Coming up .. 

 Aspire team visits – 

Tibshelf Community Staff 

visit pupils at Town End  

 Y6 Pupils day visits at TCS 

26th AND 27th JUNE 2017 

and 11th JULY  

 

 

http://www.townend.derbyshire.sch.uk/classes/portraits-of%20tibshelf
http://www.townend.derbyshire.sch.uk/classes/portraits-of%20tibshelf


 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Thank you for your support today.  

Pupil donations and School Council activities totaled a fantastic  

£152 being banked for this National appeal.   

The winner of our short story competition was Poppy 

and the Great School bake off winners were Troy, Olivia and Ella 

The sweets in the jar was won by Sophie in Year 5/6. 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please speak to 

your child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school. If I’m unavailable at a particular point in 

time, please direct concerns to Mr Flint or Mr Batchford.  

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern. 

Teaching time begins at 9 am; children should be in classes at 8.50 am and after this time please arrange for an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign in the office. Messages will be 

passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. 

Any concerns / queries, however small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate. 

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

 

 

THANK YOU 

 

Tuck shop and School 

Council fundraising this year 

has raised over £700. The 

Sports Crew were delighted 

to be given catalogues and 

order forms this week and 

have spent the lot on new 

playground equipment for 

after Easter. 

 

 Reading 

Care and Safety 

Glint of Gold – Y3/Y4 production is being performed on Tuesday 28th March at 6pm 

                      at Tibshelf Community School drama suite.  

 

MONDAY - ALL Year 3/4 pupils need a packed lunch on Monday. They will 

walk up to Tibshelf Community School at 9.15am and return before the end of 

the school day.  

All Year 5/6 pupils will visit the Secondary School in the afternoon on Monday 

and see the rehearsal of Glint of Gold. 

 

Parents’ evenings Monday 3rd or Wednesday 5th April – appointment times will be in 

your child’s bag today.  

 

What do you think? 
 

Please share your views on  

 

 The parent section of 

the website … what else 

would you like to be see 

in this area ? 

 

info@townend.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

 

 


